
Fire Hydrant 
Flushing & Testing

Fire Hydrants are flushed once a year to avoid rust build-up 
in the waterlines and to insure adequate fire protection. 
Hydrants will be flushed on a rotating basis, each 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, afternoon throughout the year. 
Since the location of testing varies from week to week, residents
are asked to check their tap water on these days prior to doing 
laundry, to avoid the possibility of rust coming through the lines. 
For those residents who do laundry during the time of testing, 
a rust remover is available and can be picked up at the 
Municipal Building.


